
Email from Becky Blais

From: Blais, Becky <Becky.Blais@maine.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 12:46 PM
To: Danica Kay <dkay@cegenvironmental.com>
Subject: RE: Willard Square, Cape Elizabeth

Hi Danica,
According to the attached letter, Mr. Friedland is proposing to place the fence posts in the same
location that was previously sampled for VOCs and will not be generating or removing any
excess soil, therefore, no further sampling is necessary.  Should any excess soil be generated,
please contact me to discuss sampling and proper disposal. This proposed project is in
compliance with the Environmental Management Plan.

Please let me know if you need anything further.

Thanks you,

Becky

Becky Blais
OHMS II, Division of Remediation
Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-2564  (cell)
www.maine.gov/dep

http://www.maine.gov/dep

